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Dear Parent / Guardian 

 

We would like to invite all Bronze DofE participants to attend an after school club starting next 
Wednesday 20th September 2017. 

The afterschool club will run every Wednesday after school until Christmas holidays. 

We will be running a First Aid course for all participants which I’m sure you will agree is a 
valuable life skill for all young people and also the course can count towards the Skills section of 
the participant’s award. 

Participants will need to attend the afterschool club every week 2.50pm to 4.30pm in order to 
complete the qualification. 

There is no cost for the club but participants will need to bring a change of clothes. 

Should you have any questions about any of the above information, please do not hesitate to 
contact me in school. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mrs C Candler 

Duke of Edinburgh’s Award Co-Ordinator 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


